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Subject:

Joe Wojtowicz <jtwojo@gmail.com>
Sunday, March 21, 2010 10:18 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
jtwojo@gmail.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Joe Wojtowicz in Austintown, OH

I am strongly against one of your proposed changes that would limit regulated Independent Introducing Forex
Brokers to working with just a single Forex broker.

I strongly urge you to reconsider. I am also against the 10:1 leverage proposal.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orq/take-action/


